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Dear Parents, 
We hope you all had an enjoyable Midterm Break.  
Peace Proms 
This morning, Ms. Jones’ Class travelled to U.L. to take part in the Peace Proms rehearsal. The 
concert takes place at 7pm on Sunday, January 29th. Tickets are not needed for children in the 
choir.  
Horseriding 
On Tuesday 22nd November, Ms Collins’ Class will travel to Liskennett Equestrian Centre to go 
horseriding. 
Parent Teacher Meetings  
Parent Teacher Meetings, to take place in the school, are being organised for Wednesday 23rd 
November. Please confirm if the time you are allocated suits or contact your child’s teacher 
on Seesaw to rearrange. 
Nativity Play 
Our Nativity Play will be back this year after a two-year absence. It will be performed as part 
of Mass on Saturday, 17th December. 
Pantomime 
All classes will attend Peter Pan on Wednesday, 21st December at 10am. This will lead to a 
slightly later finishing time for the school holidays. 
Christmas Annuals 
Christmas Annuals are available at a cost of €2.20. Please have your orders in by this Friday, 
18th November. 
Swimming 
This year, all children in Mrs O’ Loughlin’s and Ms Jones’ Classes will go to Tipperary for six 
weeks of swimming lessons starting on Wednesday, 22nd February. More information and 
cost will be available soon. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Sarah Jones.  
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